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A fond farewell to Caroline at The Old Downs Residential Care
Home

On Friday 24 June we threw a leaving party for our Manager Caroline, who leaves The Old Downs Residential Care Home

after five years of service.

Our staff team and residents wished Caroline all the best for her future, as everyone enjoyed a sing along with Kevin Walsh and a

lovely buffet and cake.

Thank you for all your hard work Caroline – we'll miss you!
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